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June 11, 2012

Mr. Scott Spence, City Manager
City of Lacey

420 College Street SE

Lacey, WA

Dear Mr. Scott Spence:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on May 31, 2012, the Board of County
Commissioners agreed to award the City of Lacey $203,000 from the Conservation Futures fund
towards the acquisition of the Palm Creek Headwater’s Acquisition Project of approximately 87
acres.

The Board approved to help fund the Palm Creek Headwater’s Acquisition Project with the
condition that the acquisition transaction be completed no later than December 31, 2013.

Thank you for your interest in the Thurston County Conservation Futures program. Please
contact Mark Swartout in our Planning Department at (360) 709-3079 or
swartom @co.thurston.wa.us should you have any questions about this award.
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